From:

Kees Nydam

To:

"john@wave.com.au" SMTP CORPORATE-SYSTEMS

Date:

30/12/2002 10 25am

Subject:

Re Patel has accepted the post

John

We have a short term locum until the first week of March. It would be reasonable to give Dr Patel a weeks handover/orientation so it would be more suitable for us to aim for March. 1st. There should be no problem getting him back to the US for March 3004 as long as we have advanced notice of when to look for his relief.

Kees

Dr Kees Nydam

>>> "John Bethell" <john@wave com au> 12/28/02 08 28am >>> Kees

Dr Patel has accepted the position. He has a couple of questions. He wonders if you will buy the airline ticket and send it to him or if he should buy it himself and you re-imburse.

He wants confirmation that you will pay for a hotel room for the first 4 weeks

He is suggesting a possible start date of March 1st. We will get the ball rolling with the DOH, QMB and immigration on Monday. However this start date would be in the possible delay range from experience.

We will do what we can

He also stresses that he must be back in the USA by next March (2004) when his daughter graduates from Med School

Kind Regards

Dr John Bethell Wavelength Consulting Pty Ltd

Tel +61 2 9332 3368 Fax +61 2 9475 1336

UK Mobile (0709) 236 2513 (diverts to Australia + 11 hours)

www wave.com au John@wave com au

CC:

Lyn McKean

010001.0003.00185